
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE:  May 3, 1993 

 

TO: Bridge, Construction, District Engineers, Roadway, State Aid, Traffic 

 

FROM: Robert L. Walters, Assistant Chief Engineer - Design 

 

SUBJECT: 1993 Standard Specifications 

Sec. 604.03(f)(3) 

Pavement Markings 
 

 

 For purposes of pavement marking placement, the 1993 Standard Specifications require that 

a notation be included in plans identifying the route as either high volume or low volume.  

Accordingly, a current traffic volume of 2000 vpd has been established as the determining criteria.  

The attached information provides details leading to this determination. 

 

 Facilities having a current ADT of 2000 vpd or less will be designated as "low-volume".  

Facilities with a current ADT exceeding 2000 vpd will be designated as "high-volume". 

 

 Please take appropriate action to see that this designation is included in all future jobs, as 

appropriate, including those jobs in the May 1993 letting. 

 

 

 

Attachment 

 

cc: Director 

 Assistant Director 

 Chief Engineer 

 Assistant Chief Engineers 

 Programs & Contracts 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


